
Letter to GS MP: 

 

Dear Grant, 

 

We appreciate that you have much on your plate for the moment but are nonetheless 

disappointed that we have not been able to meet with you to discuss matters surrounding the 

local plan and the granting of planning permission by an inspector at Roundhouse Farm.  

 

You will be aware of the latest development — namely the letter sent to Michael Gove by six 

Welwyn Hatfield councillors seeking clarification of the Prime Minister’s recent remarks. I 

am attaching a letter that we have sent to the Secretary of State supporting their request and 

urging a review of the way in which housing targets for local plans are set.  

 

The NMDGBS members view with dread the prospect of overdevelopment in the area. Please 

will you take up this matter with Michael Gove on our behalf and help us to restrain 

development in the Green Belt. Once it is built on it is gone! 

 

Thank you for your attention. I hope that we may find a slot in your schedule to discuss these 

issues. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Nigel  
 


